
 

 
M E M O R A N D U M 

  
 
DA: January 16, 2018 
 
TO: Alcorn Students 
 
FR: John G. Igwebuike  

Vice Provost for Academic Affairs & 
Student Records  

 
RE: LAST DAY TO PAY FEES | ​FRIDAY, JANUARY 19, 2018 
 
As an important reminder, students who do not pay fees by ​Friday, January 19,              
2018​ ​will be administratively dropped from Spring 2018 courses.  
 
All payments must be made at the Bursar’s Office (601-877-6388) in WWACB            
2nd Floor by 5PM CST. Payments are posted nightly to student accounts. Students             
should monitor their balance due via the student portal. 
 
Students with delayed financial assistance and definite means to pay may           
petition that their classes be retained ​→ ​here​.  
 
Please take all reasonable steps to pay fees and get “registration complete” before             
the ​Friday, January 19, 2018 cut-off deadline. Students who are dropped for            
non-payment of tuition/fees are not legally eligible to continue to attend classes.            
Blackboard access will be blocked. Further, no guarantee attaches that students           
will be able to get back into the same classes from which they were dropped.               
Under/graduate students should contact instructors/advisors or Graduate Studies        
(601-877-6122), respectively. All the best.  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1HTVfvyLTOzK80lu3E3JjT1tFTmm0tyz2GL3YNCWqLR0/edit

